
Since the budget is not finalized, the gauges are not calculated.  
The expenditures are reflected as spending by Fund.

Summary: 
● August continued to be a busy month closing out 24/25, continuing to work with our 

auditing team to finalize all audit questions.   Activity is winding down with completion 
expected in September, audit results are still pending, once complete, the results will be 
presented to the audit committee and board.

● The business office continues to focus on process improvements and efficiencies.
● Budget development is in the final stages with a Budget Committee meeting scheduled 

for next week.

Finance Report - August 2025
September 8, 2025 Board Meeting



Finance Report - July 2025
August 11, 2025 Board Meeting


